
The Livermore Area Recreation and Park District* (LARPD) provides parks,
recreation programs and facilities, and open space for a 243.5 square mile
area of East Alameda County, including Livermore.

The purpose of the meeting is to provide an update on current LARPD
projects, hear your feedback or suggestions on any local park issues, Bruno
Canziani Park, or any other LARPD facility or program. Bring your own chair
and water.

A representative from the Livermore Police Department has been invited to
answer any questions.

The LARPD Board of Directors and General Manager would love to become
acquainted with you and hear what you have to say!

Thursday, June 27, 2024    6:00 PM
Bruno Canziani Park
5907 Charlotte Way, Livermore
*LARPD is an independent Special District and a separate entity from the City.

To learn more about LARPD, visit
www.larpd.org or scan the QR code

AGENDA
Update on current LARPD projects
Comments and Suggestions Regarding Bruno Canziani Park
Questions for Police Officers
Questions for Board of Directors and Staff

To submit questions/comments, email info@larpd.org  
or fill out a Speaker Card at the meeting.

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
HOW CAN OUR PARKS BETTER SERVE YOU?

https://www.larpd.org/

